Chair Hambley, Vice Chair Patton, Ranking Minority Member Brown, and the members of the
House Civil Justice Committee, my name is Dana McDaniel and I am the City Manager for
the City of Dublin.

Thank you for the opportunity to present written testimony.

I am writing to express the City of Dublin’s support for House Bill 369 (Ohio Fairness Act) to
add sexual orientation and gender identity or expression to Ohio’s nondiscrimination laws.

As outlined in the attached Resolution 37-17, adopted by Dublin City Council April 24, 2017,
the City of Dublin rejects discrimination of any kind, and supports equal rights for all
Ohioans.



